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Christine,

I was able to speak to our staff in Kentucky.  They are not aware of any new mussel resources
in the vicinity of your project area so the only new information for the project would be the
listing of the rabbitsfoot mussel and critical habitat designation which you already have in
your document.  You describe the shovelnose sturgeon as federally listed on page 41.  While is
is listed due to Similarity of Appearance that rule does not apply to the Ohio River where the
project is located. 

We look forward to reviewing the final EA.  

Thanks,  

Matt Mangan
Fish and Wildlife Biologist
Ecological Services
Southern Illinois Sub-Office
4503 West DeYoung Street Suite 102 (Shipping)
8588 Route 148 (mailing)
Marion, IL 62959
618-998-5945
618-364-5389 Cell
618-997-8961 Fax
matthew_mangan@fws.gov

On Mon, May 7, 2018 at 2:04 PM, Pineda, Christine <Christine.Pineda@nrc.gov> wrote:

Hi Matt,

 

Just checking in with you.  Have you and/or your contact in the KY office had a chance to look over

the information I sent regarding T/E species?

 

Thanks,

Christine
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2:SCA





From: Pineda, Christine 

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 3:15 PM

To: 'matthew_mangan@fws.gov' <matthew_mangan@fws.gov>

Cc: 'Milton Gorden' <mgorden@scainc.com>; 'Becky Harris' <beckbird17@yahoo.com>; 'Abe

Zeitoun - SC&A (azeitoun@scainc.com)' <azeitoun@scainc.com>

Subject: Encrypt! for review - information about T/E species for draft EA for proposed Honeywell

license renewal

Hello Matt,

Attached are two files:  1) A Word file containing information about the proposed Honeywell

license renewal, Honeywell operations, and potential impacts on the natural environment;

and 2) a figure showing the location of wetlands on the Honeywell site.  As we discussed on

the phone, could you please review these and let me know if you have any concerns about

our discussion and conclusions.  I would appreciate it if you could share this with your

contact in Kentucky, as you had mentioned.  Or, if you prefer, I can send this to him/her

separately.

Please let me know if you were able to open this email and the attachments (i.e., they came

through encrypted and you were able to open them using the HTML link). 

Thanks in advance for your review and feedback.  Please call me if you need more

information or would like to discuss anything.  Today I can be reached at 410-295-0561.

Thank you,

Christine

Christine Pineda

Senior Project Manager

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

NMSS/FCSE/ERB

Phone: 301-415-6789
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